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Comments:   It is well known by science, that we are currently in the sixth mass extinction event, precipitated by

human actions, that are having significant consequences for myriad of wildlife species, as well as humanity, itself.

 

   The Forest Service's Supplemental  Draft Environmental Impact Statement, evaluating the future of 10 sheep

grazing allotments, supports the continued grazing by domestic sheep. This EIS, doesn't mention the number of

native predators that are killed in the High Unitas Wilderness, just to protect sheep. It doesn't acknowledge the

importation of invasive species attributed to domesticated sheep, nor does it consider the artificial competition

those sheep bring for available forage,nor the diseases domestic sheep inflict upon native Bighorn sheep trying

to reestablish in the wilderness area. Also, it fails to address water quality issues that cattle and domestic sheep

produce.

 

   I support the NO GRAZING option. Grazing should be curtailed to meet the public's interest in protecting the

High Unitas Wilderness for wildlife and for an authentic Wilderness experience for visitors. Given all the tokenism

the agency pays towards science, one would think it would implement meaningful practices for a change, that

would help address the many  crises we face today, rather than to continue to pander to special interest, whose

only concern is their profits. Real concern for the ecosystem would be a refreshing change and might actually

mitigate some of the impacts that have arisen from decades of abuse and mismanagement.


